


Approximately 99 percent of the natural gas transported by the Goldfields Gas Pipeline 
("GGP") is utilised by the mining industry. Failures such as those at hand are a tangible 
manifstation of one component of the risk faced by the GGP. 

Another component of the risk faced by the GGP is that new mining projects in the GGP's 
'catchment area' now face fiuther difficulties in securing bank finance. 

Alternative sources of debt finance, such as 'junk bonds', carry considerably higher interest 
rates, and are becoming more difficult to issue. Consequently, futue projects will face 
increasing costs of capital, deriving fiom the increased costs of debt and the increased 
requirement for equity funds. 

In turn, this will increase the required d e s  of project return and hence reduce the number of 
viable projects. Further, any projects which might materialise are more likely to mitigate their 
financial risk by choosing diesel (with its low capital costs) over natural gas (with its high 
lateral and other costs) as the prefemed energy source. 

I request that you give due consideration to these issues when formulating your revised Draft 
Decision for the Goldfields Gas Pipeline Access Arrangement. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you wish to discuss these, or any other, issues further. 

Yours sincerely 

David A King 
General Manager 
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